Congresswoman Carolyn Maloney

New York 12th Congressional District

Rayburn House Office Building, 2308

Washington, DC 20515

Dear Congresswoman Maloney,
The National Climate Assessment (NCA) released last month reaffirms what 97% of climate scientists have made abundantly clear: climate change poses a real danger to American’s health and economic well-being. The report also explains that the catastrophic damage done by climate change will continue to intensify, and that inaction will be far costlier than confronting the problem now.  

In my view, the President has double-downed on his anti-climate policies by publicly disputing the findings in the NCA. This is disappointing, but not surprising. This year alone, our nation witnessed deadly wildfires, disastrous hurricanes, and debilitating droughts and heat waves that have displaced thousands across the country. 
Instead of prioritizing solutions that could reverse the effects of climate change, I believe the Administration has pursued policies that expand offshore drilling, weaken clean air and water protections, and dismantle renewable energy programs, all of which I vehemently oppose. The effects of climate change are undeniable, and the American people deserve a Congress that will stand up to the oil industry and fight for real solutions that will preserve our planet for future generations. 
Please do everything in your power in 2019 and in the years ahead to support effective and comprehensive legislation that can reverse the impact of the recent devastating NCA report predictions.

Thank you very much.

Sincerely,

